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Spring is finally here! Have you got your Forest Green & Gold Cards?

Hello Friends!

It’s time to get out of Dodge and go prospecting! With the price of gold hovering at almost $2,000 an ounce,

it’s a bonus incentive to get out into the great outdoors and explore our wonderful public lands. Whether you

are exploring new digs or continuing to expand your success on ground that has shown some nice color in the

past, get out there and try your luck! PLP has your back while you camp on public land and engage in

activities as granted by the U.S. mining law. If for example, the Forest Service tells you that you cannot camp

on your mining claim past the camping limit, or use a road on that National Forest, then produce your “PLP

Forest Green Card” with the supporting documents and the Forest Service will thank you and go away.

Provided you are actively prospecting, these same materials work on solving many other problems with the

Forest Service and found on the “PLP Forest Green Card” given to our members.

PLP has also been issuing “Gold Cards” since last May of 2021. These guide cards enable persons to legally

suction dredge in California if they are engaging in legitimate reclamation on their own mining claims (or with

permission of the claim owner of record). Those individuals following PLP’s “Gold Card” can keep the gold



they find to offset the cost of removing lead, mercury and other trash within the waterway legally, and in most

cases without any state permit.

Send PLP an email with a picture of your gold, lead, mercury and other trash pulled out of a waterway this

summer with a short story, and we may send you 5 books of grand raffle tickets if you are selected to be

posted on our reclaiming our waterways portion of our website. (Please let us know if you wish PLP not to

publish your name or watershed location.) By doing so, the mining community can conclusively demonstrate

that gold suction dredges can be repurposed for reclamation activity for the benefit of cleaning our waterways

without costing the taxpayers a dime; and at the same time satisfy improvement requirements of annual

assessment work under the Mining law.

Our Forest Green and Gold Cards plus PLP’s reference research materials are updated every year based

upon any changes in law, regulations and case law. If you like the work PLP does please help us help you by

joining or renewing your PLP membership. This will guarantee that you have the latest information to stay

ahead of the agencies and your opposition. Why cry tyranny and wring your hands in futility on social media

when you can get productive and smart, while working and playing at your chosen pastime.

Join/Donate | Public Lands For The People

Supporting PLP’s Grand Raffle also helps us continue to fight for your rights.

A book of 12 tickets is only $10. We have a lot of great high value prizes, and a list of the prizes is at the end

of this short newsletter. You can't win if you don't enter! Tickets are available NOW to purchase by phone for

the July 14th 2022 Grand Raffle Drawing. You can call our toll-free number (844)-PLP-1990 which is (844)

757-1990 by July 11th deadline or Mail a Check by the July 1st deadline (to the address below) and specify

the number of ticket books you wish to have mailed to you.

Your PLP Board of Directors

The original. No compromise. Standing 32 years strong for Multiple Use on Public Land "RIGHTS"!

https://publiclandsforthepeople.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=de6c377ae04a6549d70c62f74&id=e5c801a785&e=f887a53066


Updating Our Mailing List:

Thanks for being a member and supporter of Public Lands for the People. We are working on updating our mailing



Facebook
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